
 

  
 

 
 

Friday, 26th March 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mr Mason-Edwards is currently on long term leave 
and will not be in school for the foreseeable future. 
 
The Board of Governors have appointed me as Acting Headteacher, with 
immediate effect, until such time as he returns.  
 
As many of you know l have been Deputy Headteacher at Peel Park for a number 
of years and know the school, staff and children well. l am excited to be given this 
opportunity to lead such a great school.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support especially during these unique times. I 
hope you have a fantastic and well deserved Easter break and l look forward to 
welcoming you all back to school on Monday 12th April.  
 
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
 
Mrs Heather Hutchinson  
Acting Headteacher  
 
 
 


